
Category Date Description

international/national issues 1/4/22 “Essential But Excluded”: Pandemic Aid Left Out Undocumented Immigrants & Their U.S. Citizen Kids
international/national issues 1/4/22 “There’s No Social Distancing”: Immigrants Held in ICE Jails at Risk Amid New Omicron Surge
international/national issues 1/4/22 France and U.K. Sued for Manslaughter After 27 Migrants Seeking Help Drowned in English Channel
international/national issues 1/5/22 “American Insurrection”: How Far-Right Extremists Moved from Fringe to Mainstream After Jan. 6
international/national issues 1/5/22 Columnist Will Bunch: Trump Came Much Closer to Pulling Off a January 6 Coup Than People Realize
international/national issues 1/6/22 Elie Mystal: AG Garland Must Be More Aggressive, Hold Trump & Allies Accountable for Insurrection
international/national issues 1/6/22 “White Rage” Author Carol Anderson: GOP Attack on “Election Fraud” Really an Attack on Black Voters
international/national issues 1/6/22 “Why Was the Federal Gov’t So Unprepared?” Newsweek Reporter William Arkin on Jan. 6
international/national issues 1/6/22 Reform the Insurrection Act: Former Pentagon Adviser Says Trump Almost Used It to Subvert Election
international/national issues 1/7/22 Biden Warns of “Dagger at the Throat of America”; Fascism Expert Says Trump’s Personality Cult Growing
international/national issues 1/7/22 WHO Says Omicron Variant Is Not “Mild” as ER Doctor Describes New COVID Wave Overwhelming Hospitals
international/national issues 1/7/22 Sudan Protests Demand End to Military Rule: “No Negotiation, No Partnership, No Legitimacy”
international/national issues1/10/22 Putin Unlikely to Invade Ukraine Despite Overheated U.S. Rhetoric, Says Khrushchev’s Great-Granddaughter
international/national issues1/10/22 Nina Khrushcheva: Putin Could Be Kingmaker in Kazakhstan Power Struggle as Russia Helps Quell Protests
international/national issues1/10/22 As Djokovic Leaves Australian Detention Hotel, Refugees Held There Urge World Not to Forget Them
international/national issues 1/11/22 Guantánamo Turns 20: Ex-Prisoner Moazzam Begg Calls on Biden to Close Site & End Legacy of Torture
international/national issues 1/11/22 Meet the Muslim Army Chaplain Who Condemned Torture of Guantánamo Prisoners & Then Was Jailed Himself
international/national issues 1/11/22 Guantánamo 2.0: Former Prisoner Mansoor Adayfi Says Injustice Continues Even After Release
international/national issues1/12/22 Biden Backs Filibuster Reform to Pass Voting Rights Bills After Sustained Grassroots Pressure
international/national issues1/12/22 As Officials Blame Tenants After 17 Die in Bronx Fire, Activists Say Greed & Neglect Are to Blame
international/national issues1/12/22 Environmental Justice Activists Want NJ Gov. to Vote No New Gas-Fired Power Plant in Newark
international/national issues1/13/22 “The Coming Coup”: Ari Berman on Republican Efforts to Steal Future Elections
international/national issues1/13/22 Confessions of a “Human Guinea Pig”: Professor Quits Vaccine Trial over Moderna’s Corporate Greed
international/national issues1/13/22 John Nichols on How “Coronavirus Criminals & Pandemic Profiteers” Hurt World’s Response to COVID-19
international/national issues1/14/22 Afghanistan in Freefall: Deadly U.S. Sanctions Blamed for Shocking Humanitarian Crisis
international/national issues1/14/22 “Who We Are”: New Film Chronicles History of Racism in America Amid Growing Attack on Voting Rights
international/national issues1/17/22 MLK Day Special: Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. in His Own Words
international/national issues1/18/22 “There Must Be a Moral Shift”: Bishop Barber Calls on Democrats to Pass Voting Rights, Protect Poor
international/national issues1/18/22 Texas Rabbi: Despite False Media Narratives, Synagogue Attack Brought Jewish & Muslim Communities Together
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international/national issues1/18/22 Who Is Aafia Siddiqui? Synagogue Attack Renews Focus on Pakistani Neuroscientist Imprisoned in Texas
international/national issues1/19/22 Judge Approves Puerto Rico Debt Restructuring, But Unelected “Junta” Could Remain for Years Longer
international/national issues1/19/22 Scholars Angela Davis, Gina Dent & Beth Richie on Why the World Needs “Abolition. Feminism. Now.”
international/national issues1/19/22 Angela Davis on Reissue of Her 1974 Autobiography, Her Editor Toni Morrison, Internationalism & More
international/national issues1/20/22 As U.S.-Russia Tensions Escalate over Ukraine, U.S. May Stumble into War, Warns Katrina vanden Heuvel
international/national issues1/20/22 Setback for Democracy: Manchin & Sinema Join Senate Republicans to Block Voting Rights Legislation
international/national issues1/20/22 Ralph Nader: Biden’s First Year Proves He Is Still a “Corporate Socialist” Beholden to Big Business
international/national issues1/21/22 “Davos Man”: How Billionaires Devour the World & Fuel Global Inequality, Prolonging the Pandemic
international/national issues1/21/22 Afghanistan Faces “Tsunami of Hunger” as U.S. Sanctions Crash Country’s Economy
international/national issues1/21/22 ACLU Lawyer: Biden Is “Hiding Behind CDC” to Keep Pushing Trump-Era Anti-Immigrant Title 42 Policy
international/national issues1/24/22 Buddhist Monk Thich Nhat Hanh, Hailed by MLK as “Apostle of Peace & Nonviolence,” Dies at 95
international/national issues1/24/22 “The Whole Country Is Covered with Ash”: Tongan Journalist Describes Devastation from Volcano
international/national issues1/24/22 “The Janes”: Meet the Women Who Formed a Collective to Provide Safe Abortions Before Roe v. Wade
international/national issues1/24/22 Julian Assange Wins Right to Appeal Extradition; Stella Moris Blasts “Politically Motivated Prosecution”
international/national issues1/25/22 U.S. Puts 8,500 Troops on High Alert as Tension Rises Between NATO & Russia over Ukraine
international/national issues1/25/22 Nuclear Disarmament Urged by Catholic Archbishop in New Mexico, Birthplace of Nuclear Weapons
international/national issues1/25/22 Thich Nhat Hanh After 9/11: Ignorance, Discrimination, Fear & Violence Are Real Enemies of Humanity
international/national issues1/26/22 Africa CDC Director: Vaccine Inequity Prolongs the Pandemic. Global Cooperation Can Stop New Variants.
international/national issues1/26/22 “Gangsters of Capitalism”: Jonathan Katz on the Parallels Between Jan. 6 and 1934 Anti-FDR Coup Plot
international/national issues1/26/22 “Takeover”: Young Lords’ Juan González on Hospital Protest Doc. Shortlisted for Academy Award
international/national issues1/27/22 Stephen Breyer to Retire, Giving Biden Chance to Nominate First Black Woman Supreme Court Justice
international/national issues1/27/22 “The Lords of Easy Money”: How the Federal Reserve Enriched Wall Street & Broke the U.S. Economy
international/national issues1/27/22 Despite U.S. Embargo, Cuba Aims to Share Homegrown Vaccine with Global South
international/national issues1/28/22 U.S.-Backed Drug War Fuels Murders of Journalists in Mexico, Most Dangerous Country for Media Workers
international/national issues1/28/22 Home Demolition in Sheikh Jarrah Seen as Part of Broader Israeli Effort to Dispossess Palestinians
international/national issues1/28/22 “Downfall: The Case Against Boeing”: Director Rory Kennedy & Michael Stumo, Father of Crash Victim
international/national issues1/31/22 Leonard Peltier Has COVID; His Lawyer — an Ex-Federal Judge — Calls for Native Leader to Be Freed
international/national issues1/31/22 Black Lives Matter Co-Founder Patrisse Cullors on Abolition & Imagining a Society Based on Care
international/national issues 2/1/22 Ukrainians Doubt a Russian Invasion Is Imminent as U.S. Peace Groups Urge Biden to Halt Escalation
international/national issues 2/1/22 Germany Refuses to Send Arms to Ukraine Despite Pressure from U.S. & NATO
international/national issues 2/1/22 “It’s Not About Security”: Belgian Peace Activist Says NATO Has Outlived Its Purpose
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international/national issues 2/2/22 The Silencing of Black & Queer Voices: George M. Johnson on 15-State Ban of “All Boys Aren’t Blue”
international/national issues 2/2/22 Erasing History: Holocaust Graphic Novelist Art Spiegelman on “Maus” & Wave of Book Bans Sweeping U.S.
international/national issues 2/3/22 Amnesty International Defends Report on Israeli Apartheid, Rejecting Criticism from U.S. & Israel
international/national issues 2/3/22 Russian Historian: We Need Both the U.S. & Russia to Deescalate Crisis over Ukraine
international/national issues 2/3/22 “We Need Peace”: War in Ukraine Would Be Humanitarian Catastrophe for Millions in the Region
international/national issues 2/3/22 Jan Egeland on Afghanistan Facing Famine, a Massacre in DR Congo & Civilian Casualties in Syria
international/national issues 2/4/22 “Love & the Constitution”: Rep. Jamie Raskin on Son’s Death, Trump’s Coup Plot & Protecting the Vote
international/national issues 2/4/22 GOP Grill Fed Nominee Sarah Bloom Raskin over Climate Views; Her Husband Rep. Jamie Raskin Responds
international/national issues 2/4/22 Ex-Chicago Cop Jason Van Dyke Freed Early over Murdering Laquan McDonald; Activists Seek Fed Charges
international/national issues 2/7/22 Is a Peaceful Resolution Still Possible? Masha Gessen & Anatol Lieven on Ukraine, Putin & NATO
international/national issues 2/7/22 At Beijing Olympics, China & IOC Accused of “Sportswashing” Amid Uyghur Abuses, Peng Shuai Censorship
international/national issues 2/7/22 Is the NFL Run Like a Plantation? Ex-Player Donté Stallworth Responds to Bombshell Racism Lawsuit
international/national issues 2/8/22 Wave of Coups Disrupts Africa as U.S.-Trained Soldiers Play Key Role in Overthrowing Governments
international/national issues 2/8/22 Cover-Up in Minneapolis? Police “Executed” Amir Locke in “No-Knock” Raid, Say His Parents, Activists
international/national issues 2/8/22 Policing on Trial: Attorney Ben Crump on Fed Case Against Three Cops Involved in George Floyd Murder
international/national issues 2/8/22 Hunger-Striking Teachers Say Oakland Plan to Close Schools Will Hurt Black & Brown Communities
international/national issues 2/9/22 Debate: Would U.S. Sanctions Bill on Russia Prevent Military Conflict or Make War More Likely?
international/national issues 2/9/22 “Don’t Look Up”: David Sirota on His Oscar Nod for Writing Blockbuster Climate Crisis & Media Satire
international/national issues 2/9/22 Workers at Largest GM Plant in Mexico Win Historic Vote for New Independent Union After 2019 Reforms
international/national issues2/10/22 Afghans Demand Truth About Kabul Airport Massacre as U.S. Continues to Deny Soldiers Shot Civilians
international/national issues2/10/22 Afghans Demand Truth About Kabul Airport Massacre as U.S. Continues to Deny Soldiers Shot Civilians
international/national issues2/10/22 Rep. Ro Khanna Wants Big Oil to Confront Record of Climate Denialism, Meet Emissions Reduction Vows
international/national issues2/10/22 “We Need Restraint”: Rep. Ro Khanna Cautions Against Sending U.S. “Lethal Aid” to Ukraine
international/national issues 2/11/22 Spotify Signed Joe Rogan for $100 Million But Won’t Hold Him Accountable for Spreading Misinfo, Hate
international/national issues2/14/22 V-Day to Earth Day: How Women in 70+ Countries Are Rising to End Violence Against Women & Our Planet
international/national issues2/14/22 Climate & Punishment: How Incarcerated People Face Increasing Threat of Fires, Floods & Extreme Heat
international/national issues2/15/22 An Off-Ramp from War? Russia Says It Pulled Back Some Troops from Ukraine Border as Talks Continue
international/national issues2/15/22 “Adding Insult to Injury”: Afghan Activist & 9/11 Mother Condemn Biden’s Seizure of Afghan Funds
international/national issues2/15/22 As Early Voting Begins, Texas Sees Spike in Rejected Ballots Due to Sweeping New Voter Restrictions
international/national issues2/15/22 Backed by AOC & Bernie, House Candidate Greg Casar Says “Big Progressive Change” Is Possible in Texas
international/national issues2/16/22 Ex-Honduran President Hernández Arrested on Drug Charges; U.S. Backed His Narco-State for 8 Years
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international/national issues2/16/22 “45K People Died from Gun Violence on Your Watch”: Parkland Survivors Demand More Action from Biden
international/national issues2/16/22 Ukrainian Pacifist’s Message to the World: U.S., NATO & Russia Share Responsibility to Avoid War
international/national issues2/17/22 Ex-U.S. Ambassador to USSR: Ukraine Crisis Stems Directly from Post-Cold War Push to Expand NATO
international/national issues2/17/22 Back to Normal? Many Immunocompromised People Feel Left Behind as U.S. Lifts Pandemic Measures
international/national issues2/17/22 Ethiopia: Amnesty Accuses Tigrayan Forces of Rape & Murder in Latest Probe of War Crimes in Conflict
international/national issues2/18/22 A Call for Peace: Russian & U.S. Women Push for Diplomacy, Not Military Action, to Resolve Crisis
international/national issues2/18/22 Wave of Bomb Threats Terrorizing Historically Black Colleges Continues During Black History Month
international/national issues2/18/22 Filmmaker Stanley Nelson on Police Brutality, Black History & His First Oscar Nomination for “Attica”
international/national issues2/21/22 Katrina vanden Heuvel: Smart Diplomacy Can Still Resolve the Ukraine Crisis Without War
international/national issues2/21/22 Ben Crump on Fighting for Justice for Daunte Wright, Ahmaud Arbery, Trayvon Martin & Z’Kye Husain
international/national issues2/21/22 “Who Killed Our Father?”: 57 Years After Malcolm X Assassination, Family Wants Fed Probe into Cover-Up
international/national issues2/22/22 Putin Recognizes Ukraine Separatists; Khrushchev’s Great-Granddaughter Says War Can Still Be Avoided
international/national issues2/22/22 Remembering Dr. Paul Farmer: A Public Health Pioneer Who Helped Millions from Haiti to Rwanda
international/national issues2/23/22 Nuclear War Risk Rises as Tension Mounts Between Nuclear Superpowers over Ukraine
international/national issues2/23/22 On Anniv. of Ahmaud Arbery’s Murder, Family Welcomes Historic Hate Crime Guilty Verdict for Killers
international/national issues2/23/22 “Pick Up the Pen, Joe”: Biden Faces Pressure to Cancel Student Debt to Fulfill Campaign Promise
international/national issues2/24/22 “Truly Appalling”: Russia Attacks Ukraine as Putin Ignores Diplomatic Pleas and Launches Invasion
international/national issues2/24/22 Panic, Fear, Disbelief: Russia’s Invasion of Ukraine Could Prompt Humanitarian, Refugee Crisis
international/national issues2/24/22 Yanis Varoufakis: Europe Must Stand with Ukraine, Condemn Putin & Roll Back NATO to Restore Peace
international/national issues2/25/22 A City Under Siege: Ukrainian Journalist in Kyiv Speaks Out as Russian Troops Move In on Capital
international/national issues2/25/22 Ukrainian Peace Activist: My Country Has Become a Battlefield for Major Powers. End the War Now
international/national issues2/25/22 Katrina vanden Heuvel on Putin’s “Indefensible” Invasion & Why NATO Is at the Root of Ukraine Crisis
international/national issues2/25/22 As Russia Seizes Chernobyl Site, Ukraine’s 15 Nuclear Reactors Pose Unprecedented Risk in War Zone
international/national issues2/28/22 Report from Kyiv: LGBTQ Activist Says Ukrainians Are United in Resisting Russian Invasion
international/national issues2/28/22 Putin Puts Russian Nuclear Forces on High Alert as Resistance to Ukraine Invasion Grows
international/national issues2/28/22 In the Footsteps of Constance Motley Brown, Supreme Court Pick Ketanji Brown Jackson Makes History
international/national issues2/28/22 Bill McKibben on Dire IPCC Climate Report & How Oil and Gas Are Fueling Putin’s Ukraine Invasion
international/national issues 3/1/22 Ukrainian Pacifist in Kyiv: Reckless Militarization Led to This War. All Sides Must Recommit to Peace
international/national issues 3/1/22 Journalist Andrew Cockburn & Historian Timothy Snyder on Ukraine, Russia, NATO Expansion & Sanction
international/national issues 3/2/22 Nonviolence Int’l in Kyiv: Resistance Mounts to Russian Invasion as 2,000 Civilian Deaths Reported
international/national issues 3/2/22 “Ukrainians Only”: Nigerian Student Fleeing War Describes Rampant Racism Against Africans at Border
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international/national issues 3/2/22 As Biden Touts Anti-Russia Response in SOTU, U.S. Remains Addicted to Fossil Fuels That Drive War
international/national issues 3/2/22 Filipino Scholar Walden Bello on Why the Global South Is Suspicious of U.S. Motives in Ukraine War
international/national issues 3/3/22 Report from Kyiv: Solidarity, Perseverance & “Full Mobilization” Against Russian Invasion
international/national issues 3/3/22 Sanders Adviser Matt Duss on Ending Ukraine Crisis & How U.S. Shock Therapy in Russia Enabled Putin
international/national issues 3/3/22 Russia’s War in Ukraine Could Spark Nuclear Catastrophe; Calls for Global Disarmament Grow
international/national issues 3/4/22 Russia’s Unprecedented Shelling of Ukrainian Nuclear Plant Raises Fears of Another Chernobyl
international/national issues 3/4/22 Russian Environmentalist Speaks Out on Putin’s Attack on Antiwar Protesters & Independent Media
international/national issues 3/4/22 Ukrainian American Journalist: Putin’s Unjust War Is Emboldening Ukraine’s Far-Right Movement
international/national issues 3/7/22 What Would a Ukraine-Russia Peace Deal Look Like? Anatol Lieven on Ways to End Putin’s War
international/national issues 3/7/22 “He Promises & He Lies”: Ukrainians Say Putin’s Word Can’t Be Trusted as Ceasefire Breaks Down
international/national issues 3/7/22 Russian Crackdown on Dissent Intensifies as Over 13,000 Arrested for Opposing Ukraine Invasion
international/national issues 3/8/22 On International Women’s Day, Ukrainian LGBTQI Activist Describes Russian Siege as Millions Flee
international/national issues 3/8/22 The Silencing of Dissent: Russia’s Memorial Human Rights Center Faces Closure Amid Putin’s Crackdown
international/national issues 3/8/22 Ilhan Omar on Ending War, Global Refugees, Russia Sanctions & Why More Saudi Oil Is Not the Answer
international/national issues 3/9/22 Russian Invasion Shows Risks of Addiction to Fossil Fuels; Will Biden Fund Shift to Renewables?
international/national issues 3/9/22 Tariq Ali on Ukraine, NATO Expansion & How Putin’s Invasion Galvanized a Russian Peace Movement
international/national issues 3/9/22 Chase Strangio on the GOP’s Push in Florida, Texas, Idaho to “Eradicate Trans Youth & Trans Lives”

social issues 12/29/21 Bidding 2021 Adieu
social issues 2/2/22 Cancell This
social issues 2/9/22 Two spirit and the Environment
social issues 2/16/22 Queers in Space!
social issues 2/23/22 The Queer Outdoors
social issues 3/2/22 Long Live Free Ukraine
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